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Robert J. Watt,

7831 Ninth Line,

Box Grove,

Markham, Ont. L6B: 1A8

August 9, 2007

Dear Mayer ---- Frank Scarpitti:

Re: GSidewalk Seuth er Nerth 3ide of li4th. Avenue, from 9th. Line
te the New Bex Grove By Pass.

It Has become a Hazard fer the people living on the l4th. Avenue
te walk on the side of the read with the heavy traffic flewing threugh

the Hamlet of Box Grove.
There are Deep ditches on each side of the road and no where te walk.

‘ I received a letter from Al Brewn in 2003 that there would be a
sidewalk in 2006.

I am very concerned that the Town of Markham has net followed up
en this Hagzard matter.

Teurs very truly
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Rebert J. Watt
RJW/AMW Member of Bex Grove Rate Payers

cc: Alan Broewn, C.E.T. Director of Engineering

cc: Jack Heath, Regienal Councillor

cc: Gordon Landen, Regional Councillor

cc: Logan Kanapathi, Ceuncillor, Ward 7

cc: Tem Farrar, Chairman - Bex Grove Rate Payers Association



